
Christmas Gift Baskets for the 13th MEU  
Christmas Party 

The Anaheim 13th MEU Adoption Committee 
is seeking 30 gift basket donations to serve 

as centerpieces that will be raffled off to the 
families of the 13th MEU at the  

annual Christmas Party. 

Donations accepted until Friday 
 December 16, 2011 

We ask that the Christmas Gift  
Baskets be valued between $30-$50. 

Drop Off Location 
City Hall- 7th Floor 

200 S. Anaheim Blvd. 
Or for pick up, call (714) 637-5575  

or (714) 350-2886  
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